
   

Circular No. 35/2024-25               30th January 2025 

Dear Parents, 

    We are pleased to invite you to the Parent-Teacher Meeting-4 (PTM) for Grades PPI-VIII on Saturday, 

1st February 2025, from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm. Your child’s class teacher will share your specific time slot 

for the meeting. 

Please note the following important points: 

 The PTM will be held in the respective classrooms. 

 The meeting will focus on your child’s academic progress. 

 Kindly adhere to the allotted time slot to ensure everyone has the opportunity to meet. 

 Please clear any outstanding dues (Term III) by Friday, 31st January 2025 to avoid inconvenience. 

If you’ve already paid, please ignore this reminder. 

 If you are unable to attend the PTM, kindly inform your class teacher or the admin team in advance. 

We look forward to having a productive and engaging conversation with you. 

Principal 

 

 

 


